From: Jamie Bourne

To: Planning_Commission

Subject: PIn2020-00467 public comment

Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 5:02:49 PM
May 23, 2023

Dear Planning Commission members,

| am writing to express concern regarding the proposed development (PLN2020-00467) which
includes a massive 11 foot wall that prevents fire access to hundreds of acres of dry trees and
brush above two neighboring homes. In recent years, there is a higher fire danger and my
concern is that the proposal puts the entire canyon at risk with the current proposed design.
Thank you for considering the safety of the entire neighborhood.

With appreciation,

] Bourne
Neighborhood resident
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